

CLASS	3	SUBJECT	ENGLISH	MAXIMUM	40	TIME	1 hour
				MARK		PERMITTED	

General Instructions.

Answer all the questions. Do not write answers on the question paper.

Part 1 – Vocabulary

(1x10= 10 marks)

Questions 1-10

Match each word with its meaning.

Woi	rds
0	scones
1.	Sighed
2.	Scanning
3.	Pudgy
4.	Cheerfully
5.	Unusual
6.	Often
7.	Juicy
8.	Glared
9.	Horrible
10.	Twitching

Meanings				
a.	breathed out suddenly			
b.	looking carefully			
C.	happily			
d.	thick			
e.	many times			
f.	not ordinary			
g.	Small round cakes			
h.	looked angrily			
i.	tasty			
j.	small sudden movements			
k.	very bad			

III_ENGLISH_QP_TERM 1_ VA_AP

Part 2 Grammar

Questions 11- 20 Fill in the blanks with the correct pronouns (I, He, She, They, It) Example:	(1x3=3 marks)
0. Raju is a good boy xxxxx. . is my friend.	, , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , , ,
11. My name is Arya xxxx. . am a student.	
12. I love that flower xxxx is blue in colour.	
13. The students of grade 3 are playingxxxxhave PT period now.	
Pick out the correct possessive pronouns.	(1x3=3 marks)
0. She has a new doll. It is xxxx (her / hers)	
14. This brush belongs to me. It isxxxx (mine / me)	
15. I am distributing notes. Is this xxxx (your/yours)	
16. This is my brother's book. It is xxxx (his/ he)	
Fill in the blanks with the correct article (a/an/the).	(1x4= 4 marks)
0. I am … xxxx … doctor.	
17 xxxx apple a day keeps the doctor away.	
18. I got xxxx puppy yesterday.	
19. I will meetxxxx president today.	

20. I havexxxx... test today.

Part 3- Reading

Questions 21-25

My name is Rosy. Everything was fine – my home, my school, my friends. Until the day we moved. That day, my whole world turned upside down. Nothing I did seemed right any more. People started to say how rude and bad-tempered I was. Every day Dad walked me to my new school through the wood behind our new house. It was dark and spooky, and I didn't like it one bit. Everyone at my new school seemed strange to me. I wished I was really tiny so I could hide in my dad's arms. There were nights when I just couldn't go to sleep. My dreams were scary. How I missed all my friends and my old home! One day snow was falling so school closed early. We walked home slowly, watching the silent wood in the swirling snow. All of a sudden, I saw a little face – a rabbit lying quite still, looking at me. I saw that it was hurt, so very carefully I picked it up and carried it home. Everyone agreed the rabbit could stay and Rosy named it as Minnie. Mum helped me take care of the rabbit's hurt leg.

- 0. Who is telling the story?
 - a. Lilly
 - b. Rose
 - c. Sana
- 21. When did Rosy's world turned upside down?
 - a. when she was asleep
 - b. when she played
 - c. when she moved
- 22. What did people say about Rosy?
 - a. calm
 - b. rude
 - c. good student
- 23. What kind of dreams did Rosy had?
 - a. Happy
 - b. Scary
 - c. Vivid
- 24. What did Rosy see on her way back?
 - a. Rabbit
 - b. puppy
 - c. Kitten
- 25. Who helped Rosy to take care of Minnie?
 - a. Mother
 - b. Father
 - c. Brother

Part 4 – Writing

Question 26

26. Observe the picture and complete the following sentences by using words from the brackets. (1x5= 5 marks)



- 0. The children are..xxxxxxx.... (playing, crying)
- a. This is a scene from a..xxxxxxx... (park, hospital)
- b. Two children are playing ..xxxxxxx... (cricket, ball)
- c. A ... xxxxxxxx... is playing with a balloon. (bird, puppy)
- d. There are..xxxxxxx... children in the scene. (three, four)
- e. There are beautiful ... xxxxxxxx....around the park. (flowers, apples)

Part 5 – Literature

Questions 27-36

Answer the following in a sentence each.

(1x10= 10 marks)

- 27. What is Pacha?
- 28. Where is Sam's garden?
- 29. Who played with Daniel at the beach?
- 30. Who is Archie?
- 31. What is the favourite hobby of Tooka and Poi?
- 32. Where did Daniel go to play on the swings?
- 33. Who came to Mole's house singing carol songs?
- 34. Who is Olivia?
- 35. What did Mole and Rat see on their way back home?
- 36. Who hid under the rock in Sam's garden?